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Thank you for the condideration of the following:
 
"The current definition of religious employer does not provide true conscience protection for
those committed  to preserving life.  Health care plans should not be forced to violate the
moral and religious convictions of providers or employees in order to participate in the health
care system.  Requiring such an unacceptable demand threatens both universal access to
health care and religious freedom of conscience."
 
We would appreciate a review of your latest ruling on health care plans for religious
employers, we do not want to start a trend toward a barter economy for health care
for our religous employees since we want to support sane health care coverage for all people
in the USA.
 
Kind Regards and I will pray that God will guide you in this matter,
 
Bryan Allain
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